## Bibliography

# Primary

"GP." Amazon, Goettsch Partners, 2010,

https://www.amazon.com/gp/video/detail/B07FVXGTPL/ref=atv\_dl\_rdr?autoplay=1.

This source gave us information on what the players thought about their time playing in the league. This is a primary source that gives us information about how the players thought of the game.

Brown, Patricia I. A League of My Own: Memoir of a Pitcher for the All-American Girls

Professional Baseball League. McFarland & Co., 2003.

This is a primary source that gives us knowledge about the traveling the players did. This source also gave us a good perspective from a woman's point of view.

Davis, Pepper Paire. Dirt in the Skirt. AuthorHouse, 2009.

This is a primary source gave us good pictures. This source gave us information on an autobiography.

"The Girls of Summer: A League of Their Own." GenealogyBank Blog,

https://blog.genealogybank.com/the-girls-of-summer-a-league-of-their-own.html.

This is a primary source gave us information about the crowds at the games. This source gave us newspaper articles on that time period.

### Secondary

"AAGPBL Players Association." AAGPBL Players Association, https://aagpbl.org/.

This source gave us a list of all of the players and teams. This source gave us articles and a timeline.

"All-American Girls Baseball League Thrives During WWII." *Wisconsin Historical Society*<a href="https://www.wisconsinhistory.org/Records/Article/CS321">https://www.wisconsinhistory.org/Records/Article/CS321</a>.

This source gave us information on how Philip.K.Wrigley started the game. This source gave us information on their uniform.

Ally Franken. "NHD Project: The All American Girls Professional Baseball League." *YouTube*, YouTube, 17 Apr. 2010, <a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vk\_uoPiwGKI">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vk\_uoPiwGKI</a>.

This source talks a lot about the idea that women were thought of as housekeepers.

Alsothat they were supposed to stay home with the kids.

Berlage, Gai. Women in Baseball: the Forgotten History. Praeger, 1994.

This source gave us good information on sexism. This source also gave us specific pictures

we were looking for.

Dames in the Dirt: Women's Baseball Before 1945." *Dames in the Dirt: Women's Baseball Before* 

1945 | Society for American Baseball Research,

https://sabr.org/research/dames-dirt-womans-baseball-1945.

This source gave us information on the early years. This source gave us knowledge about the players.

Galt, Margot Fortunato. *Up to the Plate: the All American Girls Professional Baseball League*.

Lerner Publications Co., 1995.

This source gave us specific pictures from that time period. This also gave us a list of all the restrictions the women had.

Google Search, Google,

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1CAQIMT\_enUS873&sxsrf=ACYBGNTFIKxPkp

WCuLxF6rzZ7406vi8eSA:1572631185966&ei=kXK8Xe66OqaAtgX8uKDQBQ&q=ho

w+many+women's+baseball+teams+were+there+in+1940s&oq=how+many+women's+b

aseball+teams+were+there+in+1940s&gs\_l=psy-ab.3...1712.1712...2716...0.2..0.188.188.

0j1.....0...1..gws-wiz......0i71.cJpb-Y7rv8I&ved=0ahUKEwiux87Zy8nlAhUmgK0KHX

wcCF

This source gave us information on how many women played. Also the locations they played at.

- Gregorich, Barbara. *Women at Play: the Story of Women in Baseball*. Harcourt Brace, 1993.

  This source gives us information about the early years of the women's early teams. This source gives us information about an early women's baseball team, The Bloomer Girls.
- Madden, W. C. The Women of the All-American Girls Professional Baseball League: a

  Biographical Dictionary. McFarland & Co., 2005.y, 6 Sept. 2012.

  This source gave us information about all of the players, like what team they played for and their stats. This source gave us interview ideas.
- "Seventy-Five Years Ago, Women's Baseball Players Took the Field." *Smithsonian.com*, Smithsonian Institution, 1 June 2018,

https://www.smithsonianmag.com/smithsonian-institution/seventy-five-years-ago-womens-baseball-players-took-field-180969009/.

This source gave us information on one of the players we wanted to interview and talk about. This source gave us information on their league play games.

"Screening the Past." Screening the Past,

http://www.screeningthepast.com/2013/10/a-league-of-their-own-the-impossibility-of-the-female-sports-hero/.

This source gives us information on the sexuality aspect. Also it tells us how they were supposed to play like a man but look like a girl.

"Striking Women." Post World War II: 1946-1970 | Striking Women,

www.striking-women.org/module/women-and-work/post-world-war-ii-1946-1970.

This source gives us another perspective on the effect of women in sports. This source also gave us what people thought of women's roles.

"A Whole New Ball Game." Junior Scholastic Magazine,

https://junior.scholastic.com/issues/2017-18/051418/a-whole-new-ball-game.html.

This source gave us the idea for our effect. This source has excellent information about women's roles before the barrier was broken.

The Women's Baseball League: Facts and Figures,

https://www.socialstudiesforkids.com/articles/sports/womensbaseballleague1.htm.

This source gave us information about the Charm School they went to. This source gave us some information about Philip K.Wrigley.

"YouTube." YouTube, YouTube,

www.youtube.com/watch?v=o2xf9CMhATI&t=8s

This source gave us a video for our website. It also gave us the same barrier that was stopping the team.

### Images for Illustration

https://www.google.com/search?biw=1300&bih=572&tbm=isch&sa=1&ei=RDDMXeeFOYeGsA

XUopWgBw&q=all+american+girls+professional+baseball+league&oq=all+american+&g

s\_l=img.1.0.0i67l2j0l3j0i67j0l3j0i67.6704.13008..14485...0.0..2.181.5901.10j41.....0...1..

gws-wiz-img.....0.gznwEjS-rT4&safe=active&ssui=on#imgrc=u8jFV8X0-cRDrM:

This image gave us the idea to do a feminism tab on our website. This image also

explains the fact that women had to act feminin, but also play like a man.

https://www.businessinsider.com/26-sexist-ads-of-the-mad-men-era-2014-5

This image explains that women were not treated as equally as men were back in that time period. This image also explains that sexism was a huge role in the 1900s.

https://sabr.org/research/dames-dirt-womans-baseball-1945

This image gave us a picture of The Millerettes, one of the four original teams.

https://www.timesnownews.com/entertainment/lifestyle/trending/article/10-powerful-quotes-by-women-for-women-this-international-women-s-day/378551

This gave us a picture of one of our quotes that we used.

https://theundefeated.com/features/athletes-and-activism-the-long-defiant-history-of-sports-prote sts/

This gave us an image of a woman being harrassed because of her gender.

https://www.aagpbl.org/seasons

This image gave us a picture of what their uniforms looked like. This image also gave us a picture of four of the players from the league.

https://www.businessinsider.com/26-sexist-ads-of-the-mad-men-era-2014-5#1951-show-her-its-a-mans-world-2

This image explains the fact that women were thought of as second most important.

https://www.businessinsider.com/26-sexist-ads-of-the-mad-men-era-2014-5#1951-show-her-its-a-mans-world-2

This image explains the fact that women were thought of as men's servants.

https://www.historycolorado.org/story/womens-history/2018/05/26/bloomer-girls-baseball

https://www.flickr.com/photos/mrtickles/2204629549/in/photostream/

This image shows us what the Bloomer Girls looked like.

This image shows what the four original teams uniforms looked like.

https://junior.scholastic.com/issues/2017-18/051418/a-whole-new-ball-g-ame.html#1100L

This image explains that after women started playing baseball, they started to be looked at differently.

https://www.sbnation.com/2018/5/30/17407798/women-baseball-trailblazers-reflect-aagpbl-75th

Ξ

#### Anniversary

This image explains that they didn't just play for the entertainment; they took the game really seriously.

Galt, Margot Fortunato. *Up to the Plate: the All American Girls Professional Baseball League*.

Lerner Publications Co., 1995.

This image shows that women's skirts were so short that they would sometimes get strawberries.

# https://www.aagpbl.org/seasons

We are using this image to show some of their routines before they would play their games.

 $\underline{https://baseballhall.org/discover/inside-pitch/aagpbl-launched-with-great-fanfare-in-1943}$ 

We are using the image to show what Philip K.Wrigley looked like.

Galt, Margot Fortunato. *Up to the Plate: the All American Girls Professional Baseball League*.

Lerner Publications Co., 1995.

We are using this image to show what the original Southbend Blue Sox team looked like.

Galt, Margot Fortunato. *Up to the Plate: the All American Girls Professional Baseball League*.

Lerner Publications Co., 1995.

We used this image to show what the original Kenosha Komets team looked like.

Galt, Margot Fortunato. *Up to the Plate: the All American Girls Professional Baseball League*. Lerner Publications Co., 1995.

We used this image to show what the original Rockford Peaches looked like.

https://www.nytimes.com/2019/07/24/sports/golf/evian-championship-players-to-watch.html

We used this image to show how women are breaking barriers to today.

https://njdigitalhighway.org/lesson/title\_ix\_equality/support\_and\_fears

We used this image to show how IX has impacted women today.

https://www.hollywoodreporter.com/news/how-real-battle-sexes-match-broke-tv-records-inspire

D-trump-1071798

We used this image to show how Billie Jean King has impacted women today.

https://scoop-hockey.com/2017/06/20/17-inspiring-and-motivational-quotes-from-women-in-sport/

We used this quote to support our thesis. We also used this quote to prove that women have the natural drive that men do in sports.

https://www.google.com/search?q=picture+of+the+women%27s+baseball+team+the+rockford+

peaches&rlz=1CATQWC\_enUS880&sxsrf=ACYBGNShxmIbSNG3W2Npk46\_ZiRUD

NfW3A:1576612279139&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjlwuK2ur3m

AhWOZ80KHSFpDxkQ\_AUoAXoECA8QAw&biw=1366&bih=609&safe=active&ssui
=on#imgrc=1vkssq5voBn1PM:

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Baseball (crop) transparent.png

We used this image to show what the Rockford Peaches looked like.

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Kenosha Comets

We used this image to show what the Kenosha Comets looked like.

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1CATQWC\_enUS880&biw=1366&bih=609&tbm=isch&sx

srf=ACYBGNRixwscJePbrNtRixmz9YDAyg4ZIA%3A1576613769619&sa=1&ei=iTf5

XaGrJdDbtAbmtoOoBQ&q=picture+of+the+racine+belles+womens+baseball&oq=pictu

re+of+the+racine+belles+womens+baseball&gs\_l=img.3...548667.1198021..1198317...0.

0..0.89.2049.33.....0...1..gws-wiz-img......35i39j0i131j0j0i8i30j0i24.WlKhqPAbKTs&v

ed=0ahUKEwjhk779v73mAhXQLc0KHWbbAFUQ4dUDCAc&uact=5&safe=active&ss

ui=on#imgrc=EzPaHQGtigZDhM:

We used this picture to show what the Racine Belles looked like.

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1CATQWC\_enUS880&biw=1366&bih=609&tbm=isch&sx
srf=ACYBGNQx1XLuTX3SecKhn7Okc62V-WAJfQ%3A1576614969238&sa=1&ei=O
Tz5Xb6QDoTVtAaAzrvgCw&q=picture+of+thesouth+bend+blue+sox+womens+baseba
ll&oq=picture+of+thesouth+bend+blue+sox+womens+baseball&gs\_l=img.3...436239.44
1548.441944...0.0..0.86.1358.22.....0....1..gws-wiz-img......35i39.qtE2sT-Ch5g&ved=0a
hUKEwj-kMG5xL3mAhWEKs0KHQDnDrwQ4dUDCAc&uact=5&safe=active&ssui=o
n#imgrc=Q60vC6TGOs\_urM:

We used this image to show what the South Bend Blue Sox looked like.

https://www.whec.com/sports/2019-national-baseball-hall-of-fame-ballot-announced/5150720/

We used this image to show the National Baseball Hall of Fame logo.